Village of Hanover Planning & Development Meeting
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Sept 13th 2017

Jeff Hanger called the Village of Hanover Planning & Development Meeting to order at 5:30 pm.
ROLL CALL: 
Jeff Hanger- present      	Donna Renicker- present
Chester Flowers- present	Brandon Hale- present
Heather Pettet- absent	Jeff Carr- present
Chad Waters- present	Keith Marinik- present

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING. 
The minutes of the Aug 9th, 2017 meeting were reviewed and discussed.  Being no further additions or corrections a motion to accept the minutes was issued by Chad Waters, 2nd by Keith Marinik, all Ayes. 

Zoning Inspector Update:
Zoning Inspector Donna Renicker advise that she continues to receive appraisal calls. Also an in ground pool is to go in at 135 Conn Drive, permit will be received. 
Rayimee Carr has advised that he is getting his construction plans. 


OLD/NEW BUSINESS: 
OLD:
Hainsview Phase 5 Deed Restriction document rough copy received.
Payment for Engineer’s review and inspection for Preliminary Subdivision plans as been received.

Chester Flowers reported that Greg Smith was recommended to be contacted by Brad Mercer. Smith and Mercer are evaluating our zoning book to provide an estimated cost and how much time it will take to update and simplify the book.

WAHO- Eng Consultant Richard Waugh was present for Jeff Carr- he advised that ADR is inspecting the sewer installation of all lines that will be turned over to the village. The laterals can also be inspected by ADR or Russell Dixon once they get to that point. 
Waugh also advised that they are still waiting on the construction plans from Raymiee Carr and we cannot issue a building permit until plans have been received.  

Zoning Violations-Darla Drive Civil Citations have been served and action has been noted on the resident’s part.

NEW:

Brandon Hale requested that zoning violations be sent to Meadow Drive property. Law Director David Morrison will provide letters for clerk to mail. Mayor Chad Waters requested that the letters being sent be brought before council.

Hale also noted that Brett Wright is willing to volunteer for Village Planning & Development. 
Hale advised that the catch basin on Meadow Drive is insufficient. Jeff Carr will be asked to review the problem.
Jeff Hanger presented a zoning application to build and out building for cold patch storage. Marinik requested to waive the permit fees since the building will be storing Village cold patch. Zoning Inspector signed the approval of the application.

Chester Flowers asked if we are going to maintain the painting of the cement on the spillway.

Planning & Development meetings have been changed to 6:00-6:30pm prior to the 1st council meeting each month.

Chad Waters made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Keith Marinik. All ayes.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:

________________________                           __________________________
Jeff Hanger				          Nicole D. Gieseler




